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Comments: This proposal contradicts previous legislation and is unenforceable. There is historical precendent for

climbing in certain wilderness areas and by retroactively designating bolts, left gear, etc. you are eroding trust

with climbers and providing an overly onerous burden on your own staff. Assuming 2 bolts per route in commonly

climbed wilderness areas (like El Cap), the amount of staff you'd have ot have to reexamine each bolt would be

far greater than the staff you currently have. 

 

On top of that, how is someone who isn't a climber going to determine the necessity of a fixed anchor?


